
355 Landrum Lane, Ponte Vedra Beach, FL. 32082     Palms Post Summer Update Issue  

Dear Otter Families,                                                                                                                                                                      

  It is with equal parts excitement and sadness that we wish Mrs. Lisa Brubaker good luck in her new position at 

the district. Lisa has spent her career serving students and teachers in a school setting so as one can imagine this was 

a very difficult decision for her. Upon arriving at OPE she quickly established strong bonds throughout the school com-

munity and became a resilient anchor holding our “Otter Raft” in place when the current was strong. Mrs. Brubaker will 

transition into her new role July 1 and Mrs. Lucie Cantrell and Ms. Gracie Beish will join our administrative team. Mrs. 

Lucie Cantrell was born and raised in St. Johns County and attended school K-12 in Ponte Vedra. Ms. Gracie Beish is 

originally from Youngstown, Ohio and recently relocated from South Florida.  

  We hope your family is enjoying a wonderful summer filled with fun and READING!  Our goal is for students to 

read and write as much and as often as they can over the Summer. Students will receive a Positive Paw for each com-

pleted activity that is turned in from their grade level’s summer reading packet.                                                                                                                                

  Students will receive a raffle ticket for every completed BINGO they make on their board and a Positive Paw for 

each activity completed. Students who complete the entire BINGO board will earn a total of 12 Raffle Tickets and 24 

Positive Paws. Hard copies of the activities must accompany the BINGO board to receive raffle tickets and Positive 

Paws. Raffle tickets will be entered into a drawing for a gift card to be used at our Fall Book Fair. There will be a draw-

ing and a winner will be selected from each classroom. Check out the links to download the attachments for more 

information! Remember, hard copies of the BINGO board and activities must be submitted to receive Positive Paws 

and raffle tickets. The pages can be printed, or responses can be written on notebook paper. We appreciate your sup-

port to encourage your student to Read, Read, Read!                                                                     

 

Sincerely,                                                                                                                                                                                          

Mrs. Tiffany Cantwell                                                                                                                                                                                

Mrs. Tiffany Cantwell                                                                                                                                                                            

Principal  



 

 

Pre-Order Your School Supplies                                      
Visit https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com to pre-order your supplies and 
have them delivered to your child’s classroom for the 2023-2024 

school year. The deadline to order is July 1st.  1st Day School 
Supplies | The BEST Way to Buy Back-To-School Sup-
plies!  

https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=24962&utm_source=24962&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=repfwd2
https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=24962&utm_source=24962&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=repfwd2
https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=24962&utm_source=24962&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=repfwd2








• Glue sticks 

• Masking Tape 

• Clear Tape 

• Gorilla Tape 

• Note Cards 

• Rubber bands 

• balloons 

• Craft sticks                          
(large & small) 

• Straws                             
(straight and bendable) 

• Old game pieces 

• puzzles  

• magnets 

Over the summer we hope you will save and collect materials to 

be donated to our STEM class when we return in August. 

• Pipe cleaners  

• Buttons 

• Aluminum Foil 

• Chop Sticks 

• Clothespins 

• Cups                       
(3, 6, & 9 oz) 

• Foam or plastic 

plates 

• Lids, caps, tops  
(all kinds) 

• Paper towel rolls 

• Toilet Paper rolls 

 

• Shoe boxes 

• Corks for           

crafting  

• Small Balls: 

marbles,               

ping-pong,            

tennis 

• Batteries              
(AA & AAA) 

• Legos 

• blocks 

















Statewide Testing Score Availability           
The state-provided Family Score Portal is not updating as quickly as anticipated, so HAC 

is currently the method being used to ensure parent/guardians have timely access to test 

results.  Student score reports will eventually be available in the online, state portal and 

parents can locate the access code for their student in HAC under the registration tab.  It 

is likely the full score report won’t be available in the Family Score Portal until after the         

assessment window closes. 

Student results for many of the spring statewide assessments will be available 

almost immediately.  Here is the timeline, by test type, for when results will be 

available and where they can be accessed: 

 







 

 



 

 


